
P.R.# 2015-038 

OR#  N/A 

www.FLPD.org 

 

 

CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Detective Tracy Figone 

Public Information Officer 

(954) 828-6433 
TFigone@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

May 27, 2015  

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 

RED BULL GLOBAL 

RALLYCROSS 
 

 

 

 

The City of Fort Lauderdale welcomes a new event, the Red Bull Global Rallycross. 
This event will take place Saturday, May 30

th 
and Sunday, May 31

st
. Motorists are 

encouraged to carefully review the listed road closures and should expect traffic delays 
each day of the event. 
 

The event is located in the North Parking Lot of The Bahia Mar. A portion of 
Southbound A1A (Seabreeze Blvd) will also be used for the race, and traffic will be 
rerouted around the impacted area. 
 

Street Lane Closures: 
(http://www.redbullglobalrallycross.com/events/2015-season/ft-lauderdale-fl/) 
 

 Friday, May 29
th

: 

 1 A.M to 3 P.M.: Southbound Seabreeze Boulevard will be detoured onto 
northbound A1A creating two-way traffic on northbound A1A between Southeast 
5 Street and the Bahia Mar pedestrian bridge. 

 3 P.M. to 9 P.M.: Southbound A1A ( Seabreeze Blvd) will have one lane open 

 3 P.M. to 9 P.M.: Northbound A1A will have both, two, lanes open 

 FRIDAY, MAY 29
TH

 through MONDAY, JUNE 1
ST

 

 Friday 9 P.M. to Monday 3 P.M.: Southbound Seabreeze Boulevard will be 
detoured onto northbound A1A creating two-way traffic on northbound A1A 
between Southeast 5 Street and the Bahia Mar pedestrian bridge.  

 Monday, June 1
st
 

 3 P.M.: Both A1A southbound lanes and northbound lanes will fully reopen. 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FLPD411) to stay up to date on this and other current events, crime trends, notable 
advisories, etc.  
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